Board of Health, Special Meeting to Approve Septic Design: 1048 Benton Hill
Rd., May 12, 2017 - Minutes

Members Present: Chairperson, Gale LaBelle; Treasurer/Secretary, David Krawet
Members Absent: Assistant Chairperson, Laurel Burgwardt
Taking Minutes: Jessica Perotti

Chairperson LaBelle calls the meeting to order at 2:12 P.M. LaBelle informs Krawet they are
there to discuss the approval of the Application for Disposal System Construction Permit for this
property. The design was approved at the last meeting but required an RDA (Request for
Determination of Applicability) before construction could begin. The owner of the property has
requested written approval of the septic design before she will apply for the RDA. LaBelle and
Krawet discuss required distances from nearby streams, neighboring wells, septic systems and
property lines. Krawet made a Motion to Approve a 3’ separation from estimated seasonal
high groundwater. LaBelle seconds the Motion. In order to stay 100" from the wells, the SAS
(Soil Absorption System) would be placed 1.3’ from the neighboring property line and 17’ from
northwest corner of existing house. Krawet makes a Motion to Approve the SAS to be installed
1.3’ from property line. LaBelle seconds the motion. Krawet makes a Motion to Approve the
SAS installation to be 17’ from the northwest corner of the house. LaBelle seconds the motion.
With both Board Members in agreement on all 3 Motions, Motions are approved.

Motion to Adjourn made by Chairperson LaBelle and seconded by Krawet. Motion approved.
Meeting adjourned at 2:42 P.M.




